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STATEMENT FROM PRESS SECRETARY PHIL WALZAK 

 

“Today’s meeting focused on building a productive dialogue and identifying ways to move 

forward together. The Mayor and Police Commissioner remain committed to keeping crime in 

New York City at historically low levels, supporting the brave men and women in uniform who 

protect us every day, and finding ways to bring police and the community closer together.” 
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